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12th June 2021 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
We could not have wished for a better two weeks for the school holidays.  How great has it been to feel 
the sun on our faces and get outdoors for some much needed fresh air?  We hope that you have 
managed to reconnect with friends and family over the holidays whilst also keeping yourself safe. 
 
In our correspondence prior to the holidays, we were hoping that we would be able to relax some of 
our restrictions such as face covering for parents.  However, as we have been hearing on the news, 
there are some concerns regarding the new Delta variant and the fact that it is more transmissible 
particularly in young people. As we have done so very well this academic year in limiting the number of 
positive cases within our families, we do not wish to tempt fate by changing any of our procedures and 
protocols.  Therefore, we will continue to maintain the following: 

 Staggered drop off and collection times at the start and end of the school day 

 All adults to continue to wear face coverings when inside the school grounds 

 Only one adult on site to collect/drop off the children 

 Social distancing at all times 
 
We thank you in anticipation of your support in ensuring we continue to keep all our families and staff 
safe. 
 
Enjoy the sunshine and see you Monday. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  


